
Quakers and the Changing Face of Faith in Britain 

 

What is happening to the nature of faith observance and  
participation in Britain? 

 

How are new enquirers, attenders and members arriving at the Meeting House 
door? What is drawing them to us, what is encouraging and 

 what is off-putting? 
 

What new faith groups are emerging that Friends may want to link with? 

 

The Quaker Committee for Christian and Interfaith Relations (QCCIR) has 

commissioned some research to look into these questions. The research is 

being undertaken by the Centre for Research in Quaker Studies at 

Woodbrooke. A crucial part of the project is to ask all those who have come to 

our Meetings in the last three years to undertake a short survey. 

 

We are asking all Local Meeting and Area Meeting Clerks to distribute this 

link to the survey as widely as possible to members, attenders and enquirers 

by e-mail and through your regular notices. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/7NTL6KP 

 

All responses need to be in by July 24 so please act on this as soon as possible 

and encourage everyone to complete a survey by this date.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact Ben Pink Dandelion 
b.p.dandelion@bham.ac.uk, or  
Francesca Montemaggi, fesmontemaggi@gmail.com 
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